
April  20  is  PenguinsGive
and Sakura Festival
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PenguinsGive, Clark College’s 24-hour fundraising event, is
Thursday,  April  20.  In  celebration  of  Clark  College

celebrating its 90th anniversary this year, all Clark College
and  Clark  College  Foundation  employees  and  retirees  are
challenged to “Give $90.” Join the members of the O Squad,
your employee giving committee and give $90 to support Clark
students. 

PenguinsGive at Sakura Festival 

If you’re attending the Sakura Festival on Thursday, on your
way from the cherry trees to Gaiser Hall, get a FREE coffee or
smoothie at the IQ Credit Union cart from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.
and make your donation. 

At the Foundation’s table, members of the O Squad will visit
with faculty and staff about contributing during PenguinsGive
and students can write thank-you notes to donors. 

The annual Sakura Festival returns to the Clark College main
campus on Thursday, April 20 beginning at 1 p.m. The free
community event underneath a canopy of cherry blossoms is
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presented  by  Clark  College,  the  city  of  Vancouver  and
Vancouver  Rotary.  

$15k Available for Matching Gifts 

Join  colleagues  in  supporting  Penguin  Nation.  Thanks  to
generous donors, gifts of any amount will be matched dollar-
for-dollar.  More  than  $15,000  is  available  to  double
donations. For example, a $50 gift to student scholarships
becomes $100; a $90 donation to STEM programs becomes $180;
$150  to  the  Music  program  becomes  $300,  thanks  to  some
generous donors. 

Visit www.clarkcollegefoundation.org/penguinsgive 
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